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Item No. 15.2                 
  
  

Request for Transportation Standing Committee’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  September 26, 2019 

Subject:  Crichton Avenue Candidate Bike Route 

  
That the Transportation Standing Committee request a staff report on adding Crichton Avenue in 
Dartmouth to the candidate bike routes identified in the Active Transportation Priorities Plan. 

Reason:  
 
Crichton Avenue runs from Ochterloney Street to Mic Mac Mall and is a major connecting street in 
Dartmouth linking residential areas to commercial services, Downtown Dartmouth, active transportation 
infrastructure, and transit. The geography in the area is quite constrained by Lake Banook and 
Brightwood Golf Course, making Crichton Avenue, effectively, the only route along the north side of 
Lake Banook. The street isn’t part of the IMP’s Minimum Grid and isn’t identified as a candidate route 
in the Active Transportation Priorities Plan. Given Crichton Avenue’s significance in Dartmouth’s street 
network and that no other connections were identified for the Crichton Park, it should be considered as 
a possible bike route. 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff recommendation report 

Councillor Sam Austin 
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